JUL 22 1983

The Honorable Alan Simpson, Chafrman
Subcomxittee on Nuclear Regulation
Cormittee on Environment and Public Works
United States Senate

Washington, D. C. "20510

Dear Mr. Chatrman: )
Enclosed for {our information 1s an announcement that the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission will hold a public -uting on envircornmental aspects of the
proposed operating license for the Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station,

Unit No. 2 on August 2, 1983, in Oswego, New York.

{;a;s planned to mail this information to the news media today, July 22,

it Sincerely,

Carlton Kammerer, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs
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As stated :

cc: “enator Gary Hart
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